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Questions or Comments? 
Contact:

Eric Lambert
City of Columbus, Project Manager

614-645-2732

SELambert@columbus.gov

Study Area

Highlights
•	 City of Columbus 

completing study to 
make improvements to 
Livingston Avenue from 
18th St. to Nelson Rd.

•	 Third Steering Committee 
meeting held October 11th

•	 Public meeting is 
November 17, 2022

•	 Public meeting details will 
be posted on the project 
webpage below

•	 Next newsletter update 
anticipated January 6

Project Background

For more information:
www.columbus.gov/

LivingstonAvenuePedestrianSafetyStudy

This newsletter provides information and updates on the 
Livingston Avenue Improvements Study.

Livingston Avenue is on the Vision Zero Columbus High 
Injury Network. The corridor has a higher density of fatal 
and serious injury crashes that threaten the safety of 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and drivers. The city is 
addressing this issue along the corridor, with the Livingston 
Avenue Improvements Study focused on the section 
from 18th Street to Nelson Road to promote safety for 
all roadway users and reduce vehicle speeds and severe 
crashes.

Steering Committee Meeting #1
•	 Introduced the study and schedule
•	 Outlined roles and responsibilities
•	 Defined goals for the Study

Steering Committee Meeting #2
•	 Presented design "toolbox"
•	 Committee members brainstormed 

corridor concepts/layouts
•	 Started to conceptualize corridor 

concepts

Steering Committee Meeting #3
•	 Presented preliminary corridor 

concepts
•	 Received feedback/interest in each 

concept
•	 Revised/narrowed corridor concepts 

based on feedback

Process Recap

Aug. 15

Sep. 13

Oct. 11



Upcoming Public Meeting Open House

Next Steps

Steering Committee Members

Michael Aaron 
Rickenbacker Woods Community Foundation

Pastor Jonathan Bradford
Bethany Baptist Church

Danielle Dillard
Livingston Avenue Area Commission

David Gray
Livingston Avenue Area Commission

Stacee Green
Driving Park Civic Association

Rita Hallaveld
Resident & Cyclist

Molly Hogue
Resident

George Holliman
Livingston Avenue Area Commission

Rachel Robinson
Southern Orchards Civic Association

Jerry Saunders 
Africentric Personal Development Shop

Erin Synk
Columbus South Side Area Commission

Ralph Walker
Livingston Ave. Columbus OH Safety Group

Sherman Willis 
Community Business Owner

we are here

The purpose of the first public meeting is to present draft 
layouts and ideas for this section of Livingston Avenue 
and receive feedback. The layouts to improve mobility and 
safety were developed with input from the project Steering 
Committee, comprised of neighborhood residents and 
business, faith and community organization representatives. 

Since the meeting will be held in an open house style format, 
you're welcome to join us at any time during the timeframes 
listed to the right. The same information will be presented at 
both meetings. There will be a presentation at 12:30 p.m. and 
6 p.m. City staff and the study project team will be on hand 
to help answer questions.

To receive a copy of the materials presented at the 
public open house by mail or if you need other special 
accommodations to participate, please contact Eric Lambert 
at the contact information provided on the previous page.

November 17

All are Welcome!

12 p.m. - 2 p.m.

Presentation at 12:30 p.m. 

&

5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Presentation at 6:00 p.m.

Driving Park 
Community Center 


